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We went a little green on Wednesday for St Patrick’s day and engaged in a video that described the
preparations that one family made as they got ready to celebrate the patron saint of Ireland. L34 fhéile Padraig
sona dhuit!

Thank you for your support of our Red Nose Day today — there was a huge variety of outfits, all representing
how they made the wearer feel happy! Mr Bennington has also been delighted with the number of ‘pass the
smile’ videos which have been sent through. Watch out on Facebook to see the final result.

Our careers week this week has culminated in a whole school display showing off the children’s individual
aspirations and associated skills and attitudes. The week has been full of super discussion stimulated by some
amazing videos, biographies and interviews made especially for our school. We have had dancers,
photographers, singers, GB Olympian canoeist, international jazz musician, an international business
entrepreneur, game designer, jewellery maker... the list goes on! Many thanks to all who contributed, it
proved to be the most wonderful stimulus and incredibly inspiring.

Last week, Madagascar Class (Y6) enjoyed a special breakfast in the school library. They accumulated more
points than any other class in the school in the Accelerated Reader system by quizzing and reading lots of
books. Their efforts were rewarded by Mrs Vincent who provided the super continental spread to start their
day.

Next week we have our whole school running event - the ‘Spring Dash’. Children will be running in year groups
at specific times with medals for the top three and everyone contributing to the overall house competition.
Unfortunately, due to the current restrictions, we cannot have spectators, but we will post many photographs
on seesaw and Facebook. Best of luck everyone!

And finally, as it is the last week of term next week we will finish a little earlier on Friday at 1200. There will be
a mufti day initiated by the PTA who are looking to raise much needed funds as regular fund-raising
opportunities have dried up this year. Everybody who comes in mufti with a 1 Euro
donation will be entered into a prize draw for three prizes. You have to be in it to
win it!

Have a wonderful weekend,

Ben Turner
Headmaster




